
If I am a business owner or manager… If I am a delivery company…

•	 106West is handling enrollment for E-Vail Courier. 
Participation is currently capped for the winter 
season. To inquire about future opportunities, 
contact Jason Barber, 970-754-DOCK (3625) or 
jason@106west.co.

•	 Some deliveries will continue to use existing 
loading and delivery regulations for Vail 
Village. For details, visit www.vailgov.com/
loadinganddelivery.

•	 There are no changes to trash pickup or 
deliveries by USPS, FedEx, UPS, etc.

•	 The online portal, www.opendock.com, is being 
used by participating delivery companies and 
businesses for tracking coordination. To learn 
more, contact Jason Barber, 970-754-DOCK 
(3625) or jason@106west.co.

•	 For immediate assistance, call the Vail Police 
Department non-emergency number at 970-479-
2200 and ask for the CEO on duty. 

If I am a pedestrian…

Introducing
E-Vail Courier
 Nov. 12, 2021 - April 19, 2022

An e-delivery pilot to improve the guest experience 
and reduce greenhouse gas emissions in Vail Village

•	 106West is handling enrollment for E-Vail Courier. 
Participation is currently capped for the winter 
season. To inquire about future opportunities, 
contact Jason Barber, 970-754-DOCK (3625) or 
jason@106west.co.

•	 Some deliveries will continue to use existing loading 
and delivery regulations for Vail Village. For details, 
visit www.vailgov.com/loadinganddelivery.

•	 There are no changes to trash pickup or deliveries 
by USPS, FedEx, UPS, etc.

•	 If you are enrolled in E-Vail Courier, track your 
deliveries from participating vendors at www.
opendock.com. Username - Vail | Password - 
Vailvillage1

•	 If you are enrolled in the pilot and receive deliveries 
from multiple vendors, your delivery logistics may 
vary depending on participation by each of your 
vendors. 

•	 For immediate assistance, call the Vail Police 
Department non-emergency number at 970-479-
2200 and ask for the CEO on duty. 

•	 A small fleet of electric carts will be traveling along Bridge Street and Gore Creek Drive with 
door-to-door deliveries taking place throughout the winter. Hours of operation are 6 a.m. to 2 
p.m. Monday-Friday.

•	 Pedestrian safety is the number-one priority. Drivers have been trained to travel at low speeds. 
Pedestrians always have the right of way.

•	 To report a concern or compliment, call the Vail Police Department non-emergency number at 
970-479-2200 and ask for the CEO on duty. 

Learn more about E-Vail Courier here: www.engagevail.com

https://www.vailgov.com/loadinganddelivery
https://www.vailgov.com/loadinganddelivery
https://www.vailgov.com/government/departments/police/town-ordinances-rules/loading-and-delivering

